PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE—SPRINGDALE TOWN BOARD

The Springdale Town Board will hold a public hearing during its monthly meeting on Thursday, Nov. 6, 2014, at the town hall, 2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, Wis. 
The meeting begins at 7 p.m. The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss the preliminary plat entitled Bella Vista, located in Sec. 10 on Grimstad Rd., as submitted by Forward Investment Properties, Noah and Becky Hurley. 

Dated this 18 of Sept., 2014.                                                                                                            
Vicki Anderson, Town Clerk
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